

Pembrokeshire Coast National Park Authority (PCNPA) Youth Committee

Minutes of meeting – Microsoft Teams Meeting (10.01.23)

Youth Committee Members present at the meeting: Seb Landais, Demi Lee-Cole, Sara Davies & Michele Chung

Facilitators: Maisie Sherratt & Graham Peake

Visitors: N/A

Matters Discussed

Agenda Item	Discussion	Action
1.	Catch up. Mocks upcoming for college students.	-----
2.	PCNP Youth Manifesto <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - PDF from Brian in graphics shared with the group. - YC edits – brighter images, clearer text background. - English & Welsh version needed. - PCNPA Members – share pdf. 	MS to contact Brian (graphics) re changes. MS to arrange translation of text. MS to contact members re sharing Youth Manifesto with them in person – small presentation from Youth Committee.
3.	Footage from Dave <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - YC Film shared with YC members. - Happy with edits and final clips. - Suggestion of Welsh subtitle version, separate to English subtitle version. - YC suggestion of sharing video on all PCNPA platforms. 	MS to contact Dave (video editor) re English subtitled version. MS to contact comms team after both versions are available.
4.	Welsh NPs online meeting arrangement. <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Invite other Welsh NP youth members to ‘catch up’ with PCNP Next Generation. - Date = 14.02.23 - Time = 17:30 – 19:00 - Discussion = activities and events, goals and objectives, possibility of residential. 	MS to contact Brecon NP & Snowdonia NP to arrange online meeting. YC members to take control of agenda and meeting.
5.	Europarc Junior Ranger Camp. <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - 18 and under only – makes it difficult for us (16-25). - 	MS to notify YC & YR when more

		information has been made available.
6.	<p>Mural Boards Text</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Text to go on boards or on separate interpretation panel? - YC agree to text being on separate panels – too much writing on the boards might take away from their visual value. <p>How to present the artwork – YC suggest online portfolio with QR that leads to artwork online.</p>	<p>MS to contact graphics team re interpretation panel with English and Welsh text to go alongside Mural Boards.</p> <p>MS and GP to discuss portfolio presentation.</p>
7.	Date of next meeting – 31.01.23	MS to organise venue and time – YC suggest Haverhub or Pembs College.
8.	<p>Youth Rangers.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - 15.01.23 – Map Skills with Chris Taylor – YR excited for this as a ‘brush up’ on skills for future events/activities (05.03.23). - 05.02.23 – Coppicing / Woodland management with Mitch Hill – picking up on activities that couldn’t run due to bad weather before Christmas. - 05.03.23 – Accessible route planning with Sam Evans – YR excited to have the experience of using the wheelchairs and walkers to get a true experience. <p>Future activities</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - YR would like to work alongside PCNPA staff in order to get an insight into ‘life at PCNPA’. - YR would like to work alongside certain depts – Planning, Rangers, Wardens, Conservation & Education. 	<p>MS to propose YR ‘life at PCNPA’ sessions to PCNPA staff.</p> <p>MS to invite Discovery Team to YR sessions – develop the link between YR & Discovery team.</p> <p>MS to contact Milford Port Authority re YR session on the workings of the Port Authority.</p>
9.	Any other business	N/A